
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 29th November 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we debated and discussed some key questions about God, Jesus and Christmas. We 

had some very interesting discussions. 

In English, we looked at subordinating and coordinating conjunctions, did some reading 

comprehension and added some more to our poetry anthology. 

In Maths, we did lots of Times Table practice, consolidated our learning from the past two 

terms and then completed our Christmas Maths Assessment. 

In Science, we explored which materials are good conductors and insulators of electricity and 

found that metal is a good conductor. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Nigel and William for their amazing efforts in their Maths assessments 

Headteacher's Award: May and Rosie for their love and respect all the time. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters for their amazing efforts this week. 

Pupil Voice: “When can we talk about Christmas?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Friday 6th December – Farm School for Year 4. 

Please can children bring in a spare change of clothes (school uniform) and shoes and socks 

to wear after Tag Rugby.  


